
 

 ALL SAINTS’  
Physical Education 

Generally standards of kit are very good, and support from parents is paramount in ensuring 

this continues . The wearing of smooth soled plimsolls, converse type trainers and  

coloured hooded tops (other than black) are not allowed. We also ask for students with 

long hair to tie it up and all jewellery to be removed for health and safety reasons. Students 

must wear the PE top with the school logo. 

Kit checks will become more rigorously applied and sanctions issued to pupils who are not 

conforming to requirements. Our policy will be as follows: 

1
st

 no or incorrect kit = warning. 

2
nd

 no or incorrect kit = lunch time school detention for 20 minutes. 

3
rd

 no or incorrect kit = after school detention for one hour and a phone call/letter home. 

4
th

 no or incorrect kit = meeting with parents/guardians and Miss Humphreys. 

We also ask students to ensure they bring their full PE kit if ill or injured so that they can 

take a role as an official or coach in the lesson. If there are any issues arising with regard to 

the reinforcement of this uniform policy we would be happy to discuss it with you. 

Core PE Kit 

Students are required to buy the blue core PE top from Crystal Knitwear, either online or at 

the school uniform shop. Students MUST wear a black jumper or zip top with the school logo, 

also from Crystal Knitwear at https://crystalschoolwearonline.co.uk/259-all-saints-catholic

-school or from WWW.kitlocker.com/allsaints. Optional Examination PE kit and leadership 

kit can also be purchased from the Kit Locker website. 

(Optional) 

(Optional) 

(Desirable) 

’ 

’ 

Valuables procedure  

 Pupils MUST hand in any items 

which they consider to be of value. 

 Staff will request valuables and put 

into a sealable plastic wallet. 

 Items in the wallet must have some 

means of identification with them. 

 Reclaim valuables at the end of a 

lesson. 

 Any wallets not collected will be  

retained by the Department until 

collected. 

 The school is not responsible for 

any item that is not handed in. 

 Pupils who are not able to  

participate in PE lessons are  

 required to produce a note from a 

parent/carer with, if appropriate, 

the reason for the request. 

 Pupils, however, should still have 

their kit as there will be some way  

in which they can contribute to the  

lesson, such as leading and  

organising a warm up activity. 

 Students are allowed to wear   

black tracksuit bottoms or sports  

leggings. 


